May 13, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

| would like to tell you about my involvement and work history with Sierra Finney. | have been on the
Rocky Mountain IIDA Board for 7 years and have known Sierra for the last 3. She has been an integral
part of the IIDA Student Board at CSU; starting as Secretary in 2017, Vice President in 2018 and
President in 2019. As President she planned, organized and hosted numerous events including Student
Kick Off Events, Portfolio Review, NCIDQ Info & Study Sessions and Firm Tours of Davis Partnership and
DLR Group in Denver. For 2019 she ran the Monthly Board Meetings for the students and was a part of
the Chapters Monthly Board Meeting.

Sierra has been involved with the Northern Colorado IIDA City Center Committee for the last 2 years and
has helped brainstorm, plan, organize and execute 4 — 6 events per year including Construction Tours,
Building Tours, Shop Tours and the Winter Gala; and was involved in the RockCon Trade Show.

Sierra graduated in May 2020 from the Interior Architecture program at CSU with a minor in
Construction Management. With her Leadership and Organizational skills she will be an asset to any
Interior Design Studio.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Bob Hobson

Teknion

A&D Market Manager
Bob.hobson@teknion.com
303.818.9001
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